
INFORMATION RELEASE   
Office of  the Director  
A R K A N S A S  S T A T E  H I G H W A Y  A N D  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  D E P A R T M E N T  
P .  O .  B o x  2 2 6 1  –  L i t t l e  R o c k ,  A r k a n s a s      T e l e p h o n e  ( 5 0 1 )  5 6 9 - 2 2 2 7  
 
 

Contact:                                                                   Baxter 
Randy Ort/Jeff Whatley                                   July 29, 2013                
 
 

ARKANSAS HIGHWAY COMMISSION APPROVES BID FOR IMPROVEMENTS  
IN BAXTER COUNTY   

 
LITTLE ROCK (7-29) -- The Arkansas State Highway Commission approved a bid for 
improvements to roadways in Baxter County, according to the Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The purpose of the project is to resurface .7 mile of roadways in Gassville. The first portion of the 
work will be performed on Elm Street. It will extend from Lakeview Drive to Highway 126. A second 
project will be performed on Lincoln Street. It will extend from Vine Street to Highway 62 (East 
Main Street).  
 
Twin Lakes Quarry’s, Inc. of Mountain Home, AR was awarded the contract at $68,713.56.   
   
This project is being funded through the State Aid City Streets Program approved by lawmakers in 
2011 and voters in 2012. This program provides $20 million annually from the state motor fuels tax 
to assist cities with projects selected by a nine-member panel of Arkansas mayors.   
 
Construction is scheduled to begin in two to four weeks, weather permitting.  The project should be 
complete this fall.  
 
Additional travel information can be found at ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on 
Twitter @AHTD. 
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ARKANSAS HIGHWAY COMMISSION APPROVES BID FOR IMPROVEMENTS  
IN BAXTER COUNTY   

 
LITTLE ROCK (7-29) -- The Arkansas State Highway Commission approved a bid for 
improvements to roadways in Baxter County, according to the Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD) officials.  
 
The purpose of the project is to resurface 1.8 miles of roadways in Mountain Home. The work will 
be performed on Arkansas Avenue from Highway 201 to North College Street. The work will 
continue south on North College Street to Ray Street. Work will also be performed on Coley Drive. It 
will extend from Highway 201 to Wallace Knob Road.  
 
Twin Lakes Quarrys, Inc of Mountain Home, AR was awarded the contract at $318,136.12.   
   
This project is being funded through the State Aid City Streets Program approved by lawmakers in 
2011 and voters in 2012. This program provides $20 million annually from the state motor fuels tax 
to assist cities with projects selected by a nine-member panel of Arkansas mayors.   
 
Construction is scheduled to begin in two to four weeks, weather permitting.  The project should be 
complete this fall.  
 
Additional travel information can be found at ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on 
Twitter @AHTD. 
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